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Hello again! I am Mrs. Jackson, the visual arts teacher here
at Fillmore Elementary! Our newsletters are a great way
to see what students accomplished the previous months. I
will be releasing one each month.

Kindergarten
We learned about complementing colors, and used them to create complementing
monsters. Each colored monster had its complementing color as its background.

David Evelyn Kannon

Ellie Thayne Russell

Sarah Jacob



First Grade
We learned about making gradients with our paints. We started with yellow
and made the colors change and get darker as it went toward the corners.
Then using black markers we added haunted houses and spooky characters.

Bronx Lilly Brianna

Braeley Gisela Will

Caleb Wyatt



Second Grade

For October, we became illustrators. Using the book “At the Old Haunted House”
for inspiration, we drew our own versions of the pictures. Each table had their own
page they were working on.

Delanie Lynette Archer Allison

Zoe Lyndsey Helaman Charlotte



Third Grade
Third Grade

We learned about watercolor resist this month. Watercolor won't stick anywhere
there is crayon because of the waxiness. Using this knowledge we created spider
webs!Then we created colorful backgrounds around the webs and added some fun
spiders to make them even better!

Kenzy Mason Elianna

Meadow Weston Benjamin



Fourth Grade
September:
Being inspired by Keith Haring's fun dance art, we created dancing skeletons! We
then used markers to trace and create .

Eli Kinzley McCall

Emma Lyle Brek

Arlo Sayra


